Crystal Orr

From: Robert Spencer [bspencer.2272@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 9:24 PM

To: Planning Department

Subject: File# REM-19-01 Jordan Cove project public comment

Coos County Planning

I am unwilling to give up my public trust rights to Jordan Cove Project during high tide slack or at any time. High slack is
best time to harvest Salmon, Crab, game birds, and Oysters.

Removing a large mud flat of sand and mud shrimp beds and clam beds is unconscionable. Coos Bay does not need more
environment destroyed. This disaster will last for generations to come and benefit few.

STOP Jordan Cove LNG!

Robert Spencer

President

McKenzie Watershed Protective

P.O. Box 15

Vida, OR 97489

541-735-1630
www.McKenzieWatershedProtective.org
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